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974 Glen Acres 
Crt,L7T3C9  Burlington 

 
Re Application for 
variance at 484 Plains 
Road east. 
Thank you for the 

opportunity to 
comment. 
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This seems to be a 
cynical bait and switch 
proposal that should 

not be entertained by 
the city. 
We do not want any 
height increase. 
If there are to be more 

units then there must 
be an equal number of 
more parking spaces. 
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